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October 29, 2024 

 

RE: NETWORK DISRUPTION UPDATE FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As communicated yesterday, Interboro School District recently identified unusual network 

activity that is impacting the functionality of some of our IT systems. We quickly began taking 

steps to ensure the security of our network and restore full functionality to our systems and 

servers as soon as possible.  

We are also undertaking a thorough investigation to understand the nature and scope of this 

disruption. This investigation is active and ongoing. We are devoting significant resources to 

these efforts. In the meantime, we continue to develop alternative processes to support classroom 

learning.  

We remain dedicated to providing our community with excellence in education and appreciate 

your patience and understanding as we work to investigate and respond to this issue.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent 

 

\mc 

 


